Greenville Town Board
P. O. BOX 188
GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124
B812-923-5649

Robert Gibson, President of Board Jack Sprigler, Clerk-Treasurer

THE GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD AT A SPECIAL MEETING CALLED

JUNE 29, 1978 AND HAVING NO OBJECTIONS APPROPRTIATED FUNDS AS

ADVERTISED, JUNE 19 and 20, 1978:

L.R. & S. ~ SPEC. DISTR. $16,249
M.V.H. -~ SPEC DISTR. 858
M.V.H. FUND 1,275

ALL BOARD MEMBERS WERE FRESENT AND VOTED AYE THERE BEING

NO NAY VOTES.

THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER BY PRESIDENT ROBERT GIBSON
AT 7:00 P.M. BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS BEFORE THE BOARD THE MEETING

WAS ADJOURNED BY PRESIDENT ROBERT GIBSON, SECONDED BY PEARL TUSH.

ROBERT GIBSON
PRESIDENT-TOWN BOARD



